
 

To: Interested CMAR for BP4 and BP6 Vendors 

From: Nadia Powers, Director of Purchasing 

Date: April 15, 2024 

Re: Addendum #1  

 

The below information is being provided to interested vendors for clarification as well as requirements 
to submit to this opportunity.  

 

Crowley ISD reserves the right to require the construction manager-at-risk to review trade 
contractor/subcontractor proposals for the indoor track and associated components and to select the 
trade contractor/subcontractor based on the District’s best value standard for the specialized 
performance needs for this facility. 

 

The Constructions Manager at Risk is required to select a contractor/sub-contractor with extensive 
experience in the installation of a 200M indoor hydraulic track system. This contractor will also need to 
have experience in the installation of a 9 lane European style track and associated field events of shot put, 
hammer throw, javelin and discus. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Nadia Powers, Director of Purchasing  

 


